
The ABA Immigration Justice Project is Hiring!  

The ABA Immigration Justice Project (IJP) is currently hiring for two staff attorneys to work in the 
Immigration Court Helpdesk (ICH) program. The ICH staff attorneys will work closely with other 
programs within IJP, including the pro bono program, in order assist respondents in gaining access to 
counsel. This position is based in San Diego, California. Spanish fluency is preferred.    

https://us61e2.dayforcehcm.com/CandidatePortal/en-US/aba/Posting/View/2080 
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